
 

 

 
April 19, 2024 
 
To 
The Online Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 535648 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
Ref.: Your Email dated April 19, 2024 bearing No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/2024-2025/32 

 
 

Kind Attention: Mr. Omkar Dalvi 
 
With reference to above, we would like to inform you that: 
 
(i) We have made all disclosures which are required to be made in terms of SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
(ii) There is no disclosure that should have been made in terms of SEBI (Listing  

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and which has not 
been made by the Company. 

 

We are aware of our obligations under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and will make disclosures in compliance with the said 
Regulations. 
 
Please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Just Dial Limited 
 
 
 
 

Manan Udani 
Company Secretary 
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